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Dear commissioner 
                                   I live on Aarons pass road Carcalgong and I approve of the Crudine ridge wind
 farm mod1 being built not because I may receive money but because they are making Aarons
 pass road safe for everyone to drive on, it is currently in a better condition than it has been for
 the last thirty one years that I have been driving on it all thanks to the wind farm doing
 upgrades, over the last few years I have contacted mid western regional council about pot holes
 and the road being a one lane road in many areas and the amount of near misses and accidents
 that I personal have nearly had and normally there answer is it’s not scheduled in this quarters
 budget. I drive on this road up to six days a week to go to work and over the last year it is the
 safest I have felt especially up the Castlereagh highway end where trees have been cleared
 making it easier to see oncoming traffic. Aarons pass road has a lot of dead and low hanging
 trees and after every winding storm which are frequent along here the road will have trees
 across the road making it even harder to get through safely.
 
 
Regards Lynne Robb

Carcalgong 2850
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